
From: Lake, Steven
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Devlin, Lotte <Lotte.Devlin@SCDMV.net>
Date: 7/8/2005 8:43:20 AM

Subject: Compliment

I wanted to share a comment that was made to me this morning from the State Auditors. One of the first documents they 
are reviewing to get a background on the agency is the Accountability Report from last year. They commented to me this 
morning that our report and strategic plan is the best they have seen. They said that we appear to be running this agency 
more like a business than government. I guess the Governor would be proud. I hope this is an indication of the remainder 
of the audit!!!

Thought you both might like some good news to get your morning started.

Steven
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